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THE STATE OF THE NESTUCCA VALLEY SCHOOL DISTRICT  
 

PARENTS AND COMMUNITY PARTNERS 

 We are excited to announce that our school district is the recipient of a 
$2.4 million grant from the state of Oregon.  We applied for this grant to 
complete a seismic upgrade on the Nestucca High School cafeteria and gym 
area.  You may remember that we received one of these grants for $1.5 million 
to seismically upgrade our Nestucca Valley Elementary School a few years ago.  
This is exciting for our district, that all of our facilities will now be up to seismic 
code.  This work will begin in the summer of 2020 and commence along the 
same timeline that the bond work at the elementary school does.  Thank you 
Oregon Seismic Rehabilitation Grant Program!!  

 Our bond work at the elementary school is staying on schedule.  We will 
have a groundbreaking ceremony, in June of 2019.  We are close to closing out 
the design development phase of the project, and then construction 
documents will begin to be drafted.   

 This time of year tends to become very busy for all families, as we look 
to closing out our school year.  Please continue to check Friday folders, emails 
and Facebook for updates.  The district has numerous activities planned and is 
always in need of chaperones.  Now would be a good time to make sure that 
you have a completed criminal back ground check on file, so you can volunteer 
if your desire to.   

EMERGENCY PREPARDENESS- I hope to see many of you stop by the South 
Tillamook County Emergency Preparedness Fair.  A flier concerning the fair can 
be found in this newsletter.  Please come visit us at the fair and see what the 
dedicated volunteers are working on to make our community safe.   

 If you have questions, about anything, I can be reached at                   
(503) 392-3194 Ext 404 or mistyw@nestucca.k12.or.us. 

 

Misty Wharton 

Superintendent                                                                                                    
Nestucca Valley School District  

503 392 3194 Ext 404  

mailto:mistyw@nestucca.k12.or.us
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April Activities Calendar 
Monday, April 1st 

1st day of 4th quarter 

Jr. High Track Practice starts 

Calendar Meeting 7:30am 

Driver’s Ed starts 

JV Softball @ Taft 4:30pm  
 

Tuesday, April 2nd  

HS Baseball @ NKN 4:30pm 

HS Softball @ NKN 4:30pm 
 

Wednesday, April 3rd   

JCE Presentations 7:00pm 

Driver’s Ed Parent Night TBCC 7:00pm 
 

Thursday, April 4th  
 

NWL Meet @ Portland Christian 3:30pm 

No School NVES/JR High 

Conferences NVES/JR High 
        

Friday, April 5th  

Jewell HS Band Festival  

No School NVES/JR High 

Conferences NVES/JR High 
 

Saturday, April 6th  

Tillamook Invite Meet  
 

Monday, April 8th  

HS Softball @ Knappa 4:30pm 

Jr. High Track @ Sheridan 3:30pm 
 

Tuesday, April 9th  

HS Baseball @ Knappa 4:30pm 

Jr. High Track @ NKN 3:30pm 
 

Wednesday, April 10th  

HS Softball vs. NKN doubleheader 3:00pm 

Jr. High Track @ Amity 3:30pm 
 

Thursday, April 11th  

HS Baseball vs. NKN doubleheader 3:00pm 

NWL Meet @ Sheridan 3:30pm 

Cara Elder here 8-12 

 

Friday, April 12th  

HS Baseball vs. Knappa doubleheader 3:00pm 

HS Softball vs. Knappa doubleheader 3:00pm 
 

Saturday, April 13th  

Jr/Sr PROM 8-11pm 
 

Monday, April 15th  

JV Softball @ Chemawa 4:30pm 

MS Field Trip 8:00-3:00pm 

 
 

Tuesday, April 16th  

HS Baseball vs. St. Paul 4:30pm 

HS Softball vs. St. Paul 4:30pm 
Band Festival @ Forest Grove 
 

Wednesday, April 17th  

SOAR Interviews 

Jr. High Track @ Home 3:30pm 
 

Thursday, April 18th  

State Speech @ WOU 

NWL Meet @ Home 3:30pm 

Visual Art Field Trip 7:00-3:00pm 

JV Softball @ Willamina 4:30pm 
 

Friday, April 19th 

HS Baseball @ St. Paul doubleheader 3:00pm 

HS Softball @ St. Paul doubleheader 3:00pm 

State Speech @ WOU 
 

Saturday, April 20th  

State Speech @ WOU 
 

Monday, April 22nd 

HS Testing starts 

JV Softball vs. Taft 4:30pm 

Art Portfolio to Cascade Head/Sitka Sedge 8am 
 

Tuesday, April 23rd 

HS Baseball vs. Vernonia 4:30pm 

HS Softball vs. Vernonia 4:30pm 

Student Performance of Beauty and the Beast 

JR. High Track @ Willamina 4:30pm 
 

Wednesday, April 24th 

Musical Matinee Beauty and the Beast 
 

Thursday, April 25th  

Cara Elder here 8-12 

NWL Meet @ NKN 3:30pm 

Jr. High Track Pictures 
 

Friday, April 26th 

Spring Musical 7:00pm 

HS Baseball vs. Vernonia doubleheader 3:00pm 

HS Softball vs. Vernonia doubleheader 3:00pm 
 

Saturday, April 27th 

Spring Musical 7:00pm 

Meet of Champions 

Yearbook Class Carwash PC 
 

Tuesday, April 30th  

HS Softball  vs.  Perrydale 4:30pm 
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Volunteer Appreciation 
 

 
Nestucca Valley School District is grateful for all of the community support we receive.  All of our volunteers 

make a difference in the lives of our students.  If there is anyone who was inadvertently omitted please      
email Chad Holloway at the elementary school chadh@nestucca.k12.or.us so they can be included                 

in future newsletters. 

 
Dr. Burke Breitzing – Classroom Volunteer Ms. Royster and Ms. Wundram 

Michael Munrow and Rebecca Torres-Wilhelm (Oar House) – Assistance with extracurricular 

projects. 

Terri and Marty Johnston (Doryland Pizza and Kiwanda Marketplace – Reading program 

PIE – RAZ Kids and Field Trips 

Jess and Tana Higdon – Hoop House Repair 

Joanne Watters & Good Neighbors – Support of Families and Communities 

Nesko Women’s Club – General Support of Multiple Programs 

South Count Quilters – Quilt Donations 

PUD - Christmas Donation 

St. Joseph’s Altar Society and Patty Albright 

Neskowin Chamber Series – Musical Performances 

Pelican Pub – General Support 

Gordon Whitehead – Substitute 

Nancy Whitehead – Books for Elementary Students, gardening projects  

Gene Sheppard – Substitute 

Hailey Albin – Substitute 

Steve Parks – Substitute 

Grace Corry - Hearing Screenings 

Food Backpackers –  

Tillamook County Creamery Association – Ice Cream and Cheese 

NVASI – Support Athletic Programs 

Canby Kiwanis Club – Bear Program 

Lucy Schiminesky – Book Fair 

Jamie Prinzing – Book Fair 

Melissa Woods – Book Fair  

Kari Clark – Book Fair 

Anna Finel – Book Fair 

 

*Additional classroom volunteers will be celebrated in the next 

newsletter! 

mailto:chadh@nestucca.k12.or.us
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A friendly attendance reminder... 
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Diane Wilkinson, Director 

30720 US 101 S. 

Hebo, OR 97122 

(503) 392-4449 

www.nvelc.com  

Happy Spring from Nestucca Valley Early Learning Center! 

We are unbelievably in the “Recruitment” phase of the year already, prepping for 2019/2020 school 
year. Watch for new applications and income eligibility information about both the Head Start and the 
Preschool Promise classrooms. We are thrilled to invite all families with children ages 3 to 6 to the first 
Preschool / Kindergarten Round-Up evening at the Nestucca Valley Elementary School on Wednesday, 
April 24

th
, starting at 6:00. We will have applications, and teachers and staff from both Preschool 

programs so you can come learn more there. If you are looking for infant/toddler care, please call or 
email us to set up an appointment. In line with our policy as a locked facility, drop-in visitors are not 
buzzed in the building, so be sure to call ahead!  

In the Head Start classroom, our team is growing! We have added two new staff members, Teacher 
Asst., Vanessa and Teacher Aide Haley have been learning and helping Teacher Ashlee a LOT, 
allowing her some time to do the important work that happens behind the scenes with curriculum and 
assessment data used to ensure every child is reaching their individual goals and feel supported! We 
have also had help from our Parent Volunteer Extraordinaire, Michelle, who is our Parent Chair, Policy 
Council Rep and was helping as a Center Trained Assistant most of the year. Family Advocate, Tina 
has been working hard on building systems to help families in many ways, with the ultimate goal of all of 
our students and their parents being Kindergarten Ready by the last day of school….. which is NOW 
Wednesday, June 26

th
, thanks to all of the snow days we’ve enjoyed this year!! Please ask for a new 

calendar if you need one! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Down the hall in the Preschool Promise classroom, Teacher Autum and her amazing assistants, Cindy 
and Natasha are also doing great things to get their students and their families ready for kindergarten! 
With this being our Pilot Year, we have learned a lot and will be coming out with a new application, new 
income eligibility information as well as new tuition rates for those fee-based slots. We are ‘in talks’ 
about the calendar, so if any parents would like to provide input on this, we will put out a survey in an 
upcoming Homework Folder to do so. Adding to our afternoons recently, our Parent Volunteer, Nicola 
has spent many hours weeding, and building up our gardens, and helping us plant many vegetables that 
have already started growing! Thank you!!  
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In the Infant/Toddler classroom, Teacher Ebony has also added a new assistant, Caitlin! Ebony 

has been working with those students who turned 3 after September 1
st
, to get THEM Preschool 

ready! We are working on those familiar letters in our name, as well as learning the rest of the 

alphabet with the ever-popular Zoophonics! This classroom is currently full, with a waiting list. 

Please email admin@nvelc.com to get on the waiting list, including your child’s name, birth date, 

and schedule needed. Thank you!  

 

We hope to see you all at the Emergency Preparedness Fair at the Hebo Fire Hall on Saturday 

April 13
th
 from 10-3! As a part of the South Tillamook County Emergency Preparedness Co-Hort 

Steering Committee, we are working on our own communication and reunification plans here at 

NVELC. We have had some “opportunities” to test out our lockdown procedures and appreciate the 

communication between the school district personnel and our staff and families. We have also 

been inviting various safety personnel, including our local Nestucca Valley Fire Department 

personnel and staff from the Tillamook County Sherriff’s office and 9-1-1 Dispatch. These important 

community members help us remember that children need to not only know how to DIAL 9-1-1, but 

understand where they live; their address; phone number; parent’s names, etc. The checklist here 

is a great reference to use at home. https://www.savethechildren.org/content/dam/usa/reports/emergency-prep/

GRGS-Parent-1-Sheet.pdf  

 

Just a reminder from Cookie Debbie. Children's eating habits are learned at a young age Children 

given choices will usually choose fruits and veggies over most snacks. Try to remember to offer 

healthier choices to choose from.  They might surprise you! 

 

 

Join us for the 10
th

 Annual Pacific City Beach Challenge on August 4
th

!!  

It’s our biggest fundraiser, and a really fun day to get out to the beach! Register on-line here: 
https://runsignup.com/Race/OR/PacificCity/BeachChallenge or watch for paper registrations to 

come home in your homework folder soon! There is a Kids Run, a 5k Run/Walk and a 10k Run, so 
something for everyone! Every registration gets a commemorative t-shirt, goody bag, and a free 

beer or root beer from Pelican Brewing, our biggest sponsor!! 

mailto:admin@nvelc.com
https://www.savethechildren.org/content/dam/usa/reports/emergency-prep/GRGS-Parent-1-Sheet.pdf
https://www.savethechildren.org/content/dam/usa/reports/emergency-prep/GRGS-Parent-1-Sheet.pdf
https://runsignup.com/Race/OR/PacificCity/BeachChallenge
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